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EAA Chapter 667
lay 1980

Hi Fl)’er,

The May meeting of EAA Chapter 667 will be at 73130
10 May 1980 at the First Federal Building on the
Beallwood Connector, The samz place as the February
neeting,

For the program,,, Ray Yettaw is going to tell us
about his original design aircaft and how he came up
with it, Also, Bill Miller of Zenair Atlanta is com-
ing down to talk to us about ©bullding metal aircraft,
particularly Zenith metal aircraft, So , it should
be an interesting evening,

Chapter 38's Fly In got rained out, but IsRoy
Storey and Harold Buck flew over anyway and met Russ
Bone, the Chapter President and were quite impressed
with his Baby Ace, They have tentatively scheduled
Vernon Haines, Atlanta GADO homebuilt inspector to
address thelr meeting in June, His subject will, of
course, be on getting homebuiltis certificated, Con-
sldering how FAA has cut way back on employee travel,
if any of us are getting close to an inspection,it
might be worthwhile to visit Chapter 38 in June and
hear what this fellow has to say. As a matter of in-
terest, there is a real strong rumor going about to
the effect that the FAA inspectors will not be allo-
wed to travel unless there are several aircraft that
they can get on one trip, VWhich means substantial
delay in some cases getting your airplane inspected,

Well, that's about it this time, See you on the
10th,
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